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AS we head into the summer months and caving ever more returns to 
normal, we are working hard on bringing you the latest news in the 
forthcoming edition of Descent.
   The current edition for April has been out for a while now, with a major find reported in the 
Peak District that receives an update in the next issue (divers entered the Stoney Middleton Master 
Cave, and diggers have now entered the extension to provide ‘dry’ access). The current issue is still 
available of course (click on the cover for a link), as are subscriptions if you need to renew or take 
out a new one.

   Added to the regional news pages, coming up are exploration articles at home and abroad, news 
of films released both online and in the cinema, history in the form of bone caves in Devon and 
inhabited caves in the Peak, memories of a different era in Yorkshire Dales caving, the end (or not) 
of the CRoW campaign, and a major (major!) prize in a new competition. Don’t miss the chance to 
win a flagship caving light from Petzl, the latest DUO RL worth nearly £750. 
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 Best wishes from Descent magazine

   This newsletter started with looking forward to summer months, so this also means we are coming 
into T-shirt weather. And yes, we do sell T-shirts ... If you fancy getting one for yourself or a friend, 
during checkout use the code tshirt10 to take off 10% (and don’t forget, all our prices include 
postage). The offer runs until the end of May.
   We hope you will look forward to receiving the next Descent.

Best wishes from
Chris & Judith


